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Request For Record Nos. 47597

 

Dear Evan Foster,

 

This is in response to your above request for records in connection with and 23 Jackson Avenue, Bethpage.

Town Clerk – No Records. 
Highway -  No Records

 

You have the right to appeal a denial of access to records to the Town of Oyster Bay’s Appeals Officer 
within thirty (30) days of any such denial. The appeals officer is Dennis Sheehan, whose office is located
at 54 Audrey Avenue, Oyster Bay, New York 11771. Written appeals via e-mail should be sent
to: FOILappeals@oysterbay-ny.gov

 

Please forward all future Freedom of Information Law requests to Town Clerk Richard LaMarca
at foil@oysterbay-ny.gov

 
 

Cindy Maloney On Behalf of Richard LaMarca – Town Clerk
Office of the Town Clerk
54 Audrey Avenue
Oyster Bay, NY  11771
(516) 624-6339
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